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Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion up until 
Wednesday, July  27th 
at 3:30pm 
 

Media Inquiries: 
Sondra Cross 
Communications Officer,  
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2267 
sondra.cross@mck.ca 
 

____________________ 

 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
Land Claims Area Road Closure 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the Community of a temporary road 
closure on Wednesday, July 27, 2016.  The road base is being prepared 
for asphalt.  The work is scheduled to be complete by the end of the day.  
Proper road signalization will be installed to warn of the construction 
limits. 
  
 

 
  
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at (450) 635-1016. 
 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 


